
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE
Valley Line West LRT Utility Relocation Project 
104 Avenue & 110 Street
NOVEMBER 2022

PROJECT OVERVIEW
As part of the Valley Line West LRT project, EPCOR 
is responsible for relocating all the power, water and 
drainage utilities to avoid potential conflicts with the 
future Valley Line West LRT infrastructure. This is the 
second stage of the Valley Line, an urban-style 27 km 
line that will operate between Mill Woods in southeast 
Edmonton and Lewis Farms in west Edmonton. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING
EPCOR has constructed a new underground tunnel 
along 104 Avenue from 109 Street to 121 Street. 
EPCOR has been working in the area to construct new 
manholes, connect services to the new tunnel and 
complete lining of the new sewer.

Further work is required on the north side of 104 Avenue 
and 110 Street beginning on November 14, 2022. The 
work is expected to be completed within one week.

Regular working hours are 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Monday to Saturday. If required, these hours may 
be extended, and construction may occur on Sundays 
from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

OTHER WORK IN THE AREA
Please note, further work is expected in this area  
in 2022. Notification will be provided prior to any  
work occurring.

SAFETY
The construction area will be fenced and/or marked 
as a restricted area. We will take every precaution to 
ensure public safety, and we request your assistance 
in keeping children and pets a safe distance from the 
construction site and the equipment. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as 
we perform this necessary work.



MORE INFORMATION
EPCOR Drainage Services
Phone: 780-412-4200  
Email: EPCORprojects@epcor.com 
Visit: epcor.com/valleyline

MAP OF WORKSITE
Expected to start on November 14, 2022 and anticipated to be completed within one week. This timeline is an 
estimate and may change based on weather and construction conditions.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
•	� The westbound curb lane on the north side of  

104 Avenue near 110 Street will be closed.

•	� The northbound lanes on 110 Street north of  
104 Avenue will be closed. The southbound lanes will 
be converted to one lane in each direction to allow 
two-way traffic.

PEDESTRIAN IMPACTS
•	� No crossing will be permitted across 110 Street  

on the north side of 104 Avenue. A detour will  
be provided.

•	� No crossing will be permitted on the east side  
of 110 Street across 104 Avenue. A detour will  
be provided.
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